
SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
AUSTRALIAN INSTITUTE OF CRIMINOLOGY 

Question No. 357 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question on 2 December 2004: 

Was the AIC website developed by an in-house web team, or by an external firm? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The AIC website was developed by an in-house team. 



SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
AUSTRALIAN INSTITUTE OF CRIMINOLOGY 

Question No. 358 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question on 2 December 2004: 

If it was developed by an external firm: 
a) Which firm was employed to develop the website? 
b) Was there a tender process for their selection? 
c) Who was on the selection committee? 
d) What was the selection criteria? 
e) What other tenders were received, and why were they rejected? 
f) Was the tender process advertised? 
g) What was the cost of advertising? 
h) Who made the decision on the tenders? 
i) What were their qualifications? 
j) When was the decision made? 
k) Have any of the successful tenders previously submitted tenders for similar 
contracts? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

See response to Question Number 357. 
 




